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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

9.            Favor Nora E Coyle

Other Sally  M Please implement measures to ASSURE that none of fire debris, including 
dirt, does not end up illegally dumped in our open deserts in the Antelope 
Valley and surrounding areas.  Illegal dumping is widespread in the North 
County due to the high cost to legally dispose of construction materials such 
as dirt and concrete.  Property owners must then bear the cost of the cleanup 
of the illegally dumped debris.  I am in favor as long as Calabasas and 
Sunshine Canyon take their fair share of the fire debris. Please do not 
sacrifice the high desert.  Be sure that no invoices for disposal are paid 
without authenticating the invoice with the landfills.  Anyone can create official 
looking invoices.  Hold the private contractors responsible for the legal 
disposal of the loads they are paid to dispose of properly.  

The Board must set aside some of the FEMA money to assist North County 
property owners with cleanup costs when this fire debris ends up illegally 
dumped on their properties, because I have no faith that some of it will not, 
especially from private contractors hired by victims of the fires.    
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